Date : 12/1/2020 9:36:09 AM

From : "Meng Heu"

To : "Bradley Furuya"

Subject : SCH Number 2020120005

Your project is published and the review period has begun. Please use the “navigation”
and select “published document” to view your project with attachments on CEQAnet.

Closing Letters: The State Clearinghouse (SCH) would like to inform you that our office
will transition from providing close of review period acknowledgement on your CEQA
environmental document, at this time. During the phase of not receiving notice on the
close of review period, comments submitted by State Agencies at the close of review
period (and after) are available on CEQAnet.
Please visit: https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/Search/Advanced

« Filter for the SCH# of your project OR your “Lead Agency”

o If filtering by “Lead Agency”

= Select the correct project

° Only State Agency comments will be available in the “attachments”
section: bold and highlighted

Thank you for using CEQA Submit.

Weng Hia
Office of Planning and Research (OPR)
State Clearing House

To view your submission, use the following link.
https://ceqasubmit.opr.ca.gov/Document/Index/266237/2
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